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From: Smith, Stephanie
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] water main break history request
Date: Monday, February 12, 2024 1:23:13 PM

Good morning Mr. McCracken,
I would like to request a water main break history for Bullis rd in west Seneca. I know Bullis rd is a
long raod but I’m just looking for a history of the short part in west Seneca from 150-385 Bullis. Just
the last 3 years or so would be great.
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me on my cell 716-982-4991.
Thank you

--
Stephanie Smith | Senior Social Welfare Examiner
Erie County | Department of Social Services
95 Franklin St., Room 368 | Buffalo, NY 14202
P:+1(716)858-8561 | F:+1(716)858-8193
Stephanie.Smith@erie.gov | http://www.erie.gov
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